
Consent Agenda Item # 2022-09-C2

September 27, 2022

SUBJECT
Consideration of Approval of a Contract Modification to the Interlocal Jail Services 
Agreement with Collin County

RECOMMENDATION
The District President recommends approval of the proposed interlocal agreement with 
Collin County on behalf of the Collin County Detention Facility for the Collin College 
Police Department. 

RATIONALE
Collin County operates the Collin County Detention Facility for persons accused or 
convicted of violating state law.  The county detention facility is also available to law 
enforcement agencies in the county that do not have detention facilities within their 
jurisdiction.

The Collin College Police Department employs commissioned police officers who have
arrest powers equal to municipal officers in surrounding cities.  On occasion, Collin
College Police Officers may effect arrests that necessitate detainees, who are
considered to be a danger to themselves or others, be held in a secure facility.  The
adoption of the interlocal jail services agreement will allow Collin College Police
Officers to place such detainees in the county jail.

The contract modification to the interlocal agreement is for the period of October 1, 
2022 through September 30, 2023.  The current interlocal agreement expires on 
September 30, 2022.

RESOURCE PERSONNEL
Melissa Irby, Chief Financial Officer

ATTACHMENTS
A) Contract Modification Document
B) FY23 Inmate Housing Fees

Respectfully Submitted By:

Melissa Irby, Chief Financial Officer


